
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Sean Passage Promoted to Principal at HWA Engineering & 

Surveying 

{Bend, July 1, 2024} – HWA Engineering and Surveying is proud to announce that Sean Passage, PE has been 

promoted to Principal. Sean joined HWA in 2012 and has designed and managed projects of all sizes and 

scopes including the Robal Retail Center, the “Jackstraw” apartments (under construction), “The Current Bend” 

apartments, Northstar Elementary School, the Hayden Homes Amphitheater stage expansion, and the 2023 City 

of Bend Neighborhood Street Safety Program (NSSP) to name a few. “Sean has shown outstanding leadership 

and project management expertise for years. His friendly, approachable personality has allowed him to build 

strong relationships with clients and project stakeholders.  Additionally, his engineering expertise and attention 

to detail are second to none.  We are excited to have Sean become an owner and participate in business 

decisions.” said President, Grant Hardgrave. 

Prior to joining HWA in 2012, Sean was a 2006 graduate of Oregon State University with a B.S. in Civil 

Engineering. He raced collegiately with the OSU cycling team and pursued a competitive international 

professional road cycling career until late 2011.  

 

Sean is a Bend native, attending St. Francis School in what is now McMenamins, and graduated from Mt. View 

High School. He and his wife have two wonderful kids who love art, soccer, riding bikes, and dancing. 

 

HWA has been in Bend providing civil engineering, surveying, and land-use planning services to our clients for over 35 

years.  HWA currently has seven licensed engineers and surveyors on staff with a combined local experience of over 150 

years. Our team of professionals has a solid reputation of delivering successful projects for a wide variety of public and 

private clients in communities throughout Oregon. We have surveyed, designed, and managed construction for hundreds 

of buildings, roadways, and utility infrastructure projects.  

 

For further information, contact: 

Grant Hardgrave 

HWA 

541.389.9351 

 


